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From: James Williams PC 46011187  

Sent: 12 January 2021 10:47 

To: management@thegarden-project.co.uk; Licensing West Division Kent 

<west.division.licensing@kent.police.uk>; Lorraine Neale 

<LorraineNeale@maidstone.gov.uk>; Louise Davis <LouiseDavis@Maidstone.gov.uk>; 

licensing@sevenoaks.gov.uk 

Subject: FW: Police Reps 

 

All concerned, 

 

Kent Police are willing to withdrawn their representation in relation to this application 

subject to the conditions forming part of the new licence. 

Please can the following be amended as per agreement. 

 

3. Toughened or polycarbonate glass will be used at the premises. All 

drinks will be supplied in polycarbonate or suitably toughened glass. This 

condition will not apply to the ground floor restaurant area or the Whisky 

Room except when events in this location are taking place. 

 

21. When the venue is operating more than just the ground floor 

restaurant then door staff will be employed as per condition 15. 

 

Regards, 

 

James 

 

James Williams 
Police Constable 11187  

Maidstone Licensing Officer 

 
 
From: management@thegarden-project.co.uk <management@thegarden-project.co.uk>  
Sent: 08 January 2021 14:44 
To: James Williams PC 46011187 < 
 Cc: Licensing West Division Kent <west.division.licensing@kent.police.uk>; Louise Davis 
<louisedavis@maidstone.gov.uk>; Lorraine Neale <lorraineneale@maidstone.gov.uk>; Licensing 
<licencing@sevenoaks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Police Reps 

 

Hi All  
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We are happy to agree to all the terms requested by PC James Williams  

 

We do request a side note to be added if possible that glassware can be used when 

people are sat eating in the restaurant and during none events in the whiskey room. 

 

Can you confirm the security from 20.00 is only on event days or 7 days a week as 

mentioned when talking to you 90% of the time the site will only be a restaurant on the 

ground floor with a limited capacity of 80 and to have 3 door staff for 2/3 hours seems a 

little excessive.  

 

I look forward to working with you all and a better year ahead  

 

Kind Regards  

Daniel Adams 

DPS  

  

 


